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Project Update: 

Through May crews will be completing side-street tie-ins, striping, sign 

installation and landscape repairs. This work will be ongoing throughout 
the project area and traffic control will shift to accommodate these work 

activities.  

THIS WEEKEND: Beginning at 7:00 a.m. Friday, May 5 until 6:00 a.m. 

Monday, May 8, crews will be working at the 400 North and 500 West 
intersection to complete tie-ins between the new and existing pavement. 

Expect single lane closures on both streets daily from approximately 
7:00 a.m. to 5:00 p.m. Expect delays and use an alternate route when 

possible. 

Bountiful City Park: 

Crews have paved the sidewalk along Bountiful City Park and will 
continue repairing the irrigation system and landscaping. This area 

remains a work zone and park visitors and pedestrians are asked to stay 
away from the fenced off area and obey all posted signs for safety.  

Side Streets: 

The side street tie-ins are complete and side streets were reopened to 

traffic at the end of last week.  

All paving and work activities are subject to change due to weather, 
material, equipment, or utility delays.  

We appreciate your help in keeping work enclosures free from vehicles 
as we continue to do work in the area. For questions regarding your 

property or project activities, please contact us at 888-556-0232, ext. 2. 
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